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2-6 Winter Break

Happy New Year! | hope you all have had a wonderful and

relaxing Winter Break with family and friends. As we are

12 PTA Meeting beginning 2017, let& continue to be mindful of our traffic rules

for student pick up and drop off. Please remember that you are

not to park or get out of your car when you are in the student

13 Donuts With Dad pick up lane. If you are interested in volunteering with the traffic,

please let us know. Thank you for your help and following all

traffic rules.

8 PTA Executive Board Meeting
During January and February, we take the time to honor and
; : learn about individuals who have made a great impact on our
119 LEUI NI BEY Nation. George Washington, Abraham Lincoln, and Martin
Luther King have provided us with many examples on how
19 Collaboration Day Individuals can positively influence change in a society. Just

like these great people, we too can make a difference!

23-27 CAN you help Food Drive

Warmest Regards,

26 PTA Executive Board Meeting

1 All cars need to move
forward toward the pickup
zone whenever possible.
This will keep the flow of
traffic moving.

1 No stopping or waiting
in the middle of the street
after entering the park/grass
area on the west side of the
campus.

Some t
pi cking

Student zone is next to the marquee

All loading and unloading of children
takes place on the south curb of
Lemon Ave. (not in the middle of the
street).

1 Please use sidewalks and crosswalks. Walking through
the parking lot is not safe.

1 No cutting in line will be allowed. All cars attempting to
cut in front of others who are waiting in line will be
redirected to go around the back and wait at the back of
the line.
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Baldwin Stecker PUA
Presers

FRIDAY

JANUARY 13, 2017

7:30-8:10 AM
MULTI-PURPOSE ROOM

RSVP required. Tickets will be given to students beforehand.

This is an informal event for
Baldwin Stocker students to
spend time with Dad or a

significant father-figure before school begins.
Kids love it when Dad comes to school. We
hope to have as many dads as possible to attend.

Don’t miss out on the fun.

RSVP by January 13, 2017
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